
PENNINGTON 
A N I M A L H O S P I T A L 

To our trusted clients, 

In November 2021, in order to more thoroughly focus on high quality medical care of our patients, Drs. 

Wendy and Harry Pennington passed the torch of ownership and management of Pennington Animal 

Hospital to Dr. Elizabeth Harvill and Dr. Elisabeth Hardiman. We are excited that Drs. Harvill and 

Hardiman are bringing a new level of modern veterinary care and expertise to our patients and clients. 

Pet owners now have the opportunity to not only have their pets cared for by the Drs. Pennington but 

have access to the knowledgeable and caring Drs. Harvill and Hardiman as well. 

Dr. Harry and Dr. Wendy 

To our furry patients and owners, 

We are thrilled to be joining Pennington Animal Hospital and look forward to meeting all you dogs 

and cats (and your owners too!) We pledge to continue the legacy that Dr. Harry and Dr. Wendy have 

built over the last 30 years; the family friendly atmosphere, compassionate care and high-quality 

medicine that you have come to expect. 

To tell you a little bit about ourselves, we both are from the same town of Homewood, Alabama, and 

went to the same high school in different grades. We both pursued careers in veterinary medicine in 

different cities and several years ago discovered we both moved to the same neighborhood in 

Huntsville! We are both moms of two boys and enjoy all the crazy adventures that being a boy-mom 

brings. Over the years, we have had many discussions about our dream of being practice owners. 

We realized quickly that our priorities and visions for our practice were the same and decided to 

become business partners. Pennington Animal Hospital is a perfect fit for our vision, with its 

excellent reputation, loyal clientele, and caring staff. We look forward to serving you, and our 

community for many years to come! 

Dr. Hardiman and Dr. Harvill 




